
Pentland and Cairn
Stronger together; better for tenants

Pentland Housing Association are exploring the possibility of a transfer 
to Cairn Housing Association. We think this change would be in 
the best interests of our tenants and other customers.  This means 
combining the strengths of Pentland and Cairn into one organisation. 

This move would bring considerable benefits to Pentland Housing 
Association tenants, including:

•	 An affordable rent guarantee
•	 Guaranteed investment in tenants’ homes
•	 Continued local services from an office in Thurso
•	 The opportunity to become part of a larger organisation, with 

greater resources and financial security

The proposed transfer will depend on the outcome of detailed work 
and partnership discussions with Cairn over the coming months. The 
final say, however, will be with Pentland’s tenants, in a formal ballot 
next year.  You’ll have opportunities to get involved and we’ll keep you 
informed every step of the way.  

We have appointed the Tenant Participation Advisory Service to 
provide you with independent advice and information. Look out for 
an invite from them for our first consultation events where you can 
meet the staff and have your say on your priorities for the future of our 
homes and services. In the meantime, if you would like to get in touch 
please give us a call on 01847 892 507, or call TPAS on 0141 552 3633.


